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June 10th 2022 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr disgyblion Blwyddyn 4,  
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 4 pupils,  
 

Urdd City Centre Sleepover 8th-10th February 2023 
 

As things begin to return to normal after a couple of unsettled years, we are pleased to be 
back running the Year 5 residential trip to the Urdd City Centre at Cardiff Bay.  
The 2 night stay (8th-10th February 2023) will include visits to many places of interest in and 
around the capital such as Big Pit, the Principality Stadium, National Assembly, a boat trip 
around the Bay and an evening bowling, to name a few.  
 
The trip will offer your child opportunities to develop their personal and social skills, 
encourage team work and develop independence as well as providing them with 
experiences to enhance their learning. The trip will cost parents/carers approx. £155. All 
transport costs will be paid for by the school. The £155 will include accommodation 
(sleeping bag required), all meals (apart from lunch on the first day) and any fees incurred 
at our venues.  
 
Places are limited to 42 pupils. In the event that more children wish to attend than there 
are places, we will undertake a random draw to allocate places. We will collect the money 
in instalments and once the first instalment has been paid you will have secured your 
child’s place on the trip (subject to available places) but also you will have committed to 
pay the full £155 (as the school will have to pay this to the Urdd even if you decide at a 
later date not to attend). Please be clear that once you have paid the £40 instalment you 
will be required to pay the balance of the £155 even if you decide later not to attend.  
 
Should your child be fortunate to attend, we would require the following:  
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£40 deposit by Friday 30th September 
£40 by Friday 28th October 
£40 by Friday 25th November 
and the final instalment of £35 by Friday 30th December. 
 
We will inform you at a later date how we, as a cashless school, will manage the receipt of 
instalments. We will not be able to receive cash. 
 
We will be holding a meeting at school on Tuesday 20th September at 3.45pm to discuss 
the trip further. By that time we hope to have confirmation of the price and itinerary. 
 
In order for us to gauge the level of interest in the trip, please complete the slip below. 
This is not confirmation that your child has a place on the trip it is only for us to inform 
the Urdd of the likely number of pupils who are interested in attending. Please do not 
send any money into school with this slip. 
 
This slip should be given to your child’s class teacher who will then pass this on to me. 
Please also note that attendance on residential trips is subject to pupils behaving well in 
school, in advance of the trip. If your child receives one or more red cards in school they 
may preclude themselves from attending. In such a situation the school will refund any 
monies paid to the parent or carer on that child’s behalf.  
 
Please note that pupils will not be able to bring phones or cash on the trip. 
 
Many thanks  
 
Mrs Porter  
(Trip Organiser)  


